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Technical Bulletin 

 

NEW TROLLEY PLIERS 

The present technical bulletin contains technical 

information aimed to support/improve Drass equipment 

currently in operation. 

You are kindly requested to: 

- Communicate if this document and those following should be 

sent to different e-mail addresses. 

- Contact Drass for any clarification needed. 

- involve Drass for implementation of any suggested 

modifications. 

- always inform Drass of any modification to Drass equipment in 

order to verify safety, allow traceability and life cycle 

support. 

 

Please note that technical bulletins will be available at 

www.drass.it for permanent consultation. 

 

 

Reason for Issue 

 

To improve the reliability of bell plier engagement. 

 

 

http://www.drass.it/
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Description 

 

 

The old trolley pliers were required to be opened before pin 

engagement.  

The new trolley pliers allow the bell to engage without any 

opening command thanks to an advanced internal profile, 

shaped and tested in drass laboratories  

The replacement does not require any modification to the 

oleo-dynamic circuit. 

 

The improvement kit can be requested from 

claudia.ramirez@drass.it; Please c.c. to sales@drass.it with 

“Technical Bulletin FD40 – 00XX as the subject. 

Recommendations 

1. Use only Drass original upgrade kit 

2. Record the modification in the documentation of the diving 

system 

3. Report the execution of the improvement as per OEM 

recommendations to the Class Surveyor during the annual 

survey. 
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